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    Follow us on 

FACEBOOK @ Pine Run 

Church of Christ 

  

 

pinerunchurch.org 

 

 

 

Pine Run Church 

 

 

 

 

pine run church 

 

 

    

 

pine run 

 

Like and Share us on your Social 

network(s)!!  
 

Mission of the Month:    
 

 

 

BIBLES TO RUSSIA 
 

 

 

   Nearly 50 years ago, Lowell Mason 

was starting an effort to get Bibles into 

the Soviet Union.  This effort was 

successful and was instrumental in 

helping a Russian General become a 

Christian.  God worked through that 

General to open up the Army Camps 

in Russia for Bible Studies. 

    The work of sending Bibles to 

Russia continues today.  Lowell 

Mason is no longer able to carry on 

the work due to health issues.  His 

wife, Judy, has taken on assuring that 

the ministry continues to share God’s 

Word with that country! 

     We are thankful for the continuing 

role that we have in providing prayer, 

encouragement and financial support 

to this vital work. 

 

 

Located in Vestaburg, MI 

September 

2-5  Labor Day Weekend 

13-14  Adult Retreat 

23-25 Women’s Retreat 

October 

7-9 Jr. High Retreat 

  Get more info:  www.rlca.org 

  

        Continue to pray for the staff, 

faculty, campers and resources needed 

to carry on this ministry! 

 

Shut-Ins 

Angel Church 

Victor Church 

Tracy Desgrange 

   It was good seeing Vic recover from 

shoulder surgery to be able to be out 

for worship recenty! 

 

Remember our 
Service Personnel 

David Anderson  

Karly Hershey 

Mathew Jennings  
 

NEXT BOARD MEETING: 

September 18th  following 

Morning Worship 

 
 

 

Lowell Mason 

Prayer Walk Park 

 

 
See how the mural will work with 

the “signage” by going to the 

“Lowell Mason Prayer Walk Park” 

page of our website and clicking on 

each of the 10 stops.  You will be 

able to view the portion of the 

mural, prayer emphasis, and 

scriptures that are featured at that 

location. 

     

Funding needed now for: 

 Plants 

 Benches (7) 

 Signage (9) 

 Mural Painting 

  BTW:   Lowell Mason Prayer Walk 

Park projects are being funded by 

“DESIGNATED FUNDS”.  If you 

wish to help finance, this ongoing 

project, please make sure to 

DESIGNATE!  You can also 

contribute “online” by going to:  

http://pinerunchurch.org/lowell-

mason-prayer-walk-park.html ; scroll 

down and click on the “Give Now” 

button. 

 

UPCOMING DATES: 
These and many more can be 

found on our “Community 

Calendar” at the “Home Page” of 

our website! 

Sept. 5   Labor Day 

Sept. 13  Clio Human Service Fund 

Membership & Fund Raiser (5-7 pm) 

Sept. 14  Commodities @ Clio Sr. 

Center  10- Noon 

Sept. 17  Car Show @ Clio Sr. Center 

10-2 

Sept. 21 Personal Dignity Kit Dist. @ 

Bethany UM   6:30 pm 

Sept. 24 “Fly-In; Walk-In” at Alkay 

Airport from 8 am-3pm 

Sept. 28 “See You At The Pole” 

prayer events at School buildings 

Sept. 29  “God Loves You Tour” 7pm 

@ Crossroads Village 

Sept. 30 Clio High School 

Homecoming Parade 

 

Just a note: 
From Suzanne Maxwell (Vienna 

Twp. BDA) after progress report on Prayer 

Walk Park: 

 
From Emily Corlew (District Parent 

Liason Clio Area Schools) after the “Back to 

School Night” 
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